
Dear Bermuda Greens Owners, 

There is an issue with the power source to the spa, and it has been 
closed pending evaluation. Hopefully it will be a simple fix and we 
can have it re-opened soon. 

Thank you for your attention and patience as this is evaluated.  We 
will send an update tomorrow once there is more information 
available. 

Sara Catlett, CAM 

 


